
 
   

Notice of NIGC Listening Session  
 
 
 
April 4, 2018 
 
 
Dear Tribal Leader: 
 
On behalf of the National Indian Gaming Commission (NIGC or Commission), we invite you to 

participate in an in-person and telephonic listening session. The listening session will be  held on 

April 17th, 2018 from 2:00 pm to 5:00 pm PST in the Las Vegas Convention Center at 3150 

Paradise Road, Las Vegas.    

 

Listening sessions help the NIGC to better coordinate the NIGC’s work with you and honor our 

nation to nation relationships. In this session we would like to further discuss and update you on 

ongoing work at the NIGC related to topics that the current Commission and past Commissions 

have consulted with you about.  We would also like to discuss with you any additional topics that 

are important to you and your community so that the NIGC can plan for the future and keep you 

informed. Below is a list of proposed discussion topics: 

1. Management Contract Process 

2. Audit requirements 

3. St. Paul Region split 

4. Management & Sole Proprietary Interest 

5. Technical amendments adding Key controls back into 25 C.F.R. 543 

6. Additional Topics Raised by Tribal Leaders 

 

The NIGC is committed to honoring the sovereignty of tribes and government-to-government 

relationships.  We hope all tribal leaders are available to participate in the listening session on 

NIGC 1849 C Street NW, Mail Stop #1621 Washington, DC 20240     Tel: 202.632.7003     Fax: 202.632.7066 

REGIONAL OFFICES     Portland, OR; Sacramento, CA; Phoenix, AZ; St. Paul, MN; Tulsa, OK; Oklahoma City, OK 

WWW.NIGC.GOV 

 



 

April 17th, 2018 from 2:00 pm to 5:00 pm PST. Please use the following dial-in information to 

participate: 

 

Telephone Conference: 888-469-1172 

Pass code: 9590880 

 

For planning purposes, and to ensure we have adequate lines available for all who wish to attend, 

please RSVP to Rita Homa, Executive Administrator, at (202) 418-9807 or at 

rita_homa@nigc.gov .  

 

 

Thank you for your interest and participation. 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jonodev O. Chaudhuri  Kathryn Isom-Clause  E. Sequoyah Simermeyer 
Chairman    Vice Chair   Associate Commissioner 
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